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World meeting 

10th International PH Workshop brings out community  
  
Bonn, Germany - On June 22-23, the OHF community 
came together for the 10th International Primary 
Hyperoxaluria Workshop. 
  
Doctors, scientists, drug companies, families & friends from 
around the world attended a 2-day intensive meeting 
dedicated to advancing Primary Hyperoxaluria research & awareness.     
  
Below are some highlight from the workshop:  
 

 Nibedita Saha of India emphasizes 
the importance of keeping her son's 
spirit alive to an audience of over 
125 people.    
 

 Dr. Gill Rumsby gave a brilliant 
talk on enzymatic and genetic 
diagnosis and genetic screening for 
PH1, PH2, and PH3.  

 
 Drs. Dawn Milliner & Sally Hulton 

stressed the importance of having a 
Primary Hyperoxaluria Registry.  

 
 Members of the scientific 

community reported on recent 
findings in various areas of Primary 
Hyperoxaluria.    

 
 2 leading experts receive life time 

achievement awards and are 
entered into the Primary 
Hyperoxaluria Hall of Fame.  

  
Stay tuned for full recap in July E-News!   

 

Julie Olson (on left), Mayo Clinic 
Hyperoxaluria Center take a minute to 
pose with the Saha Family after their 

heartfelt talk.   

 



 


